
 

 

 

INFORMATION 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Gary D. Greer 

  City Manager 

 

DATE:  May 19, 2015 

 

SUBJECT: Donation from Carrollton-Farmers Branch Soccer Association 

 

 

The Carrollton-Farmers Branch Soccer Association (CFBSA) is a non-profit organization 

committed to promoting youth soccer in the communities of Carrollton and Farmers Branch. 

CFBSA provides training, education, and recreational soccer experiences to more than 2,000 

children ages three to nineteen.  
 

CFBSA would like to donate a set of portable soccer goals (valued at $1,476) to the City of 

Farmers Branch to be used at Pepper Park for youth soccer.  CFBSA provided a generous 

donation in the amount of $500 to the City of Farmers Branch in 2014 as a “thank you” for use 

of Pepper Park for their inaugural 6 v 6 summer soccer league.   

 

CFBSA has been an outstanding partner and continues to be an excellent provider of soccer 

opportunities for the residents of Farmers Branch. 

 

Possible Council Action: 

1. I move to accept a donation of soccer goals from CFBSA to be used at Pepper Park for 

youth soccer.  

2. I move to accept a donation of soccer goals from CFBSA to be used for youth soccer, 

with modifications. 

3. I move to table the item for further study or take no action. 
 


